ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS (MARCH 1, 2020)
Dates for Day Camp

Our annual day camp with Lutherhill will be June 22-26. Our Day Camp is for children age 3 through the 6*
grade.
Sunday School Spring Break — Sunday March 8

Sunday, March 8 will be our spring break in Sunday School. Classes will not meet on that day but will resume on
Sunday, March 15.

Adult Sunday School
We are going to try something different for our Adult Sunday School Class. We are going to go topi-

cal — each week we will look at a different topic of faith. If you have some ideas you would like to address,
please talk to Pastor Mark. Here is our upcoming schedule:

*Today — Finish Study of Ruth

*Next Sunday, March 8 — No Sunday School for spring break

*Sunday, March 15 — Prayer

*Sunday, March 22 — Baptism — we will look at question like - why do we baptize infants, why don’t we
have total immersion, etc.

*Sunday, March 29 — How did the Bible Come to Be?

We will look at question like - Who decided what book are in the bible and which aren’t? Why is the
Gospel of Matthew in the Bible but not the Gospel of Thomas?, Why do the Roman Catholic have more
books in their Bible than Lutherans? This should be a fun class!

*Sunday, April 5- The Role of Women in the Church — some denominations don’t ordain women or even
give them a vote in congregational affairs. We do. What does the Bible say?

Stop the Bleed!!!
STOP THE BLEED! The American College of Surgeons has trained over one million people world wide to stop

bleeding in a severely injured person. This course empowers you to make a life and death difference when a
bleeding emergency occurs. Sign up NOW by sending an email to kpontious1494@gmail.com. Course will be
presented by CTMF ER staff Friday March 20 @ 1-2:30 pm at OSLC. No medical experience necessary. Go to
Stopthebleed.org for more information. We need an attendance count by March 1 please.

Collecting Clothing for India

Glory Gopinath is one of our members and is originally from India. Her home area has a great deal of pov-
erty. Glory is starting a project to send clothing to her home area. She will be leading a collection here at
OSLC. We will collect gently used men’s and children’s clothing and then ship them to India. Please bring your
donation to the church.
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